
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel:  01280 812206 
Fax:  01280 822525 

Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes                                        

 

 
25 March 2019 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

PARENT FORUM  
TUESDAY, 2 APRIL 2019 

6.00-7.00PM 
JUBILEE HALL 

 
Following the success and valuable input from our previous Parent Forum in December, it was 
agreed that we would hold at least one per term. These sessions are an opportunity to hear about 
new initiatives being introduced by the school and to give us some feedback on some key aspects.  
 
The second Parent Forum of the academic year will run on Tuesday, 2 April 2019, from  
6-7pm. During this time, we would like to share with you our vision on:  
 

 Go4Schools parent online access launch 

 Homework/extended learning 

If possible, please confirm your attendance by emailing me at: rbranson@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
Please do not worry if you are not sure whether you are able to make it or not, you are more than 
welcome to drop in on the evening without notice.  
 
We look forward to meeting you all and sharing our next steps for The Buckingham School.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss R Branson 
Assistant Headteacher  
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